Representation from local business

From: Newman, Deb <>

Sent: Wednesday, June 3, 2020 8:16:51 AM

To:

Cc:

Subject: [EXT] RE: Street Trading Consent New - Shenley Kebab, trading at Roebuck Way, Knowlhill ref 155546

Dear Deborah

Thank you for this information.

Once again, the trader has been causing issues and I attach correspondence between myself and your colleague, James Sloan.

The trader has NO regard whatsoever for the area he is trading in, his customers are regularly spotted using our bushes as a toilet and he is once again storing items in the bushes. I checked this myself. The vegetation adjacent to his van, and on our property, is ruined and our gardeners have done their utmost to make good but the constant use by the trader's customers as a toilet facility makes this impossible.

Mr Dogan was granted his last licence, | believe as a 'last chance'. | attended a Parish Council meeting prior to this to put forward our concerns and objections to that licence being granted because as a business we have suffered as a result of the anti social habits of Mr Dogan and his customers.

On behalf of Madison we strongly object to a further licence being granted and we sincerely trust you take our objection into account when considering his application.

Thank you

Kind regards

Debra Newman

HR Manager

Roebuck Way, Knowlhill,

Milton Keynes, MK5 8HL